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PQ 46274/24  
 

To ask the Minister for Health is he aware of a situation in Linn Dara, Cherry Orchard, CHO7, that 
has occurred so newly qualified staff nurses who received their registration pin in October, and 

their graduation certificates in November 2024, have not been offered contracts with the HSE; the 
reason for this; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 
 

Dear Deputy Ward,  

I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.  
 

All graduates who expressed an interest to work in Linn Dara CAMHS CH07, and accepted a post, are 

now in position.  

 

There is currently nobody from this cohort awaiting a contract. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you.  

  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

_________________________  

Mr. Kevin Brady,  

Head of Service Mental Health,  

HSE Dublin South, Kildare West Wicklow Community Healthcare  

 


